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20th October, 2016 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Children in Need 2016 – Spotacular! 

 

We are planning a non-uniform day on Friday, 18th November to raise money for Children in 

Need. The children are invited to come to school dressed in brightly-coloured, casual clothes 

with spots, Pudsey ears or wristbands. A donation of £1 or more is suggested – please send in 

with your child on the day.   

 

Please show your support for Pudsey! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

S. A. Barnard-Taylor (Mrs.) 

Headteacher 

 


